

Dear Reach Parents and Guardians,
I am thrilled to report that our students’ research projects are done!  Beginning Wednesday, June 23th, at noon, you will be able to access all of the sites through our Reach class site at:
 http://reach-students.weebly.com/   
Please note that these sites were created through Weebly Education, and they are locked for editing. If you would like your child to be able to edit or update his/her site over the summer, and are able to supervise your child’s work, please contact me to discuss arrangements.
I loved working with your children this year, and I am looking forward to our work together next year.
Sincerely,
Linda Chapman
lchapman@somersschools.org




Dear Reach Parents,
I am thrilled to report that our students’ websites are done!  Beginning Friday, June 25th, at noon, you will be able to access all of the sites through our Reach class site at:
 http://reach-students.weebly.com/   
Please note that these sites were created through Weebly Education, and they are locked for editing. If however, you would like your child to be able to edit or update his/her site over the summer, please let me know, and I will unlock it. 
I loved working with your children this year, and I am looking forward to our work together next year.
Sincerely,
Linda Chapman
lchapman@somersschools.org




